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        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 New Hampshire Medicaid Program 

To: 

From: 

Date: 

NH Medicaid Enrolled Providers  

NH Division of Medicaid Services 

May 8, 2023 

Subject:    Code Term Date Correction 

Please be informed that during a routine file update, some CPT codes were erroneously discontinued with a term 

date of 10/31/2022 instead of 12/31/2022. Conduent has addressed the error made on these codes and all claims 

that were denied due to this error will be reprocessed. 

If there are any questions on this notice, please contact the Provider Relations Unit at (603) 223-4774 or (866) 291-
1674. 

Thank you, 

NH Medicaid Provider Relations 


